
Hi All 

It was great to have a nice weekend of weather. This week we have a field umpires coaching session 
on Thursday night, no training for the field umpires, starting at 6pm, which will include the 2021 
observers attending. The coaching session will be held in conjunction with a meal for those who wish 
to have a meal. Please make sure you have emailed Adrian O’Donnell adrian_odonnell1@hotmail.com 
by Tuesday night, if you wish to have a meal, it is not compulsory. All other umpires who wish to have 
a meal on Thursday night, as is becoming the tradition, that will start at 7.30pm. 

This weekend we have ANZAC Day on Sunday so please make sure you check the times of your games 
as they are not as normal. In that, we have Saturday night games, twilight games and a senior ANZAC 
Day game. Most games on Sunday are normal and if you are not available for the weekend, as of the 
time of this email, RING/EMAIL your coach asap because the vast majority of appointments have been 
allocated already. Again, when you receive your appointment/s on Wednesday aim to confirm them 
by Wednesday night, as it creates major issues with late changes and declines. 

Just a reminder for junior field umpires to complete SPIRIT of the Game.  

 

See you on the track 

Mark 

 

Week 
Commencing 

Monday 

Monday 

  

Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Weekend 

19 April MacKillop 
academy 
3.30pm for 
MacKillop 
students ONLY. 

Training   Training 

Field umpire’s 
coaching/dinner 
session at 6pm 

No training for 
the field umpires 

ANZAC Day 
weekend 

26 April MacKillop 
academy 
3.30pm for 
MacKillop 
students ONLY. 

Training   Training 

Goal umpires 
coaching session 
at 6.30pm 

  

3 May MacKillop 
academy 
3.30pm for 
MacKillop 
students ONLY. 

Training   Training 

Field umpires 
coaching session 
at 6.45pm 
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